THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim

DATE:
October 19, 2006

SUBJECT:
Dow Corning Grant Award

ISSUE


The Board needs to approve a $10,000 grant award from Dow Corning to Central Hardin High School.
FACTS

Dow Corning has approved a grant of $10,000 toward the purchase of a fume hood for the Central Hardin High School chemistry lab.  This awarded grant will help to enhance science projects at Central Hardin.  We are very thankful to Dow Corning for their continued support of our schools.  There are no matching funds required for this grant award.  Funds will not go toward any type of furniture (i.e. lab tables, chairs, cabinets, etc.).  

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DOW CORNING $10,000 GRANT TO CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DOW CORNING $10,000 GRANT TO CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL.

